



28/03/2023

CIRCULAR

Dear most valued parent,

Greetings from New Indian Model School, Dubai.

The school is indebted to you for the trust you displayed in the academic journey and progress of your ward. With due respect, please be informed that only those students who have paid the re-registration fee or the first installment fee are permitted to attend the class on the re-opening day.

As the option for paying the re-registration fee of 500 AED expired on 25th March, you are requested to clear the 1st installment fee for promoting your ward to the next class.

Your cooperation is highly solicited and appreciated.

Warm Regards,

New Indian Model School, Dubai











